From: cheryl.froghoppers@gmail.com [mailto:cheryl.froghoppers@gmail.com]
Sent: 02 November 2018 16:41

To: Licensing Section

Subject: Re: Comment on license application from McDonalds Harwich

Hello again Karen.

| can now access the Public Access and view the details of the application. However, when | logged
in to make a comment it displayed

A server problem prevented the webpage from displaying. Try again later to see if the problem has
been corrected.

So, may | ask you to submit the following comment for me.
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| object to the hours requested in this application. The close proximity of the McDonalds business to
the residential area will make a big impact residents' quailty of life. The requested change of
licensing hours would mean there would be no respite from the noise and traffic using the business.

It appears that the applicant is trying to obtain licensing permission in spite of the planning decision
which had certain conditions regarding opening hours - as follows.

The planning application (17/01668) was decided and a condition, Condition 4, stated The eastern
unit shall not be open to customers outside the following times; 05.00 - 23.00 on any day.

The reason given for that condition was:

To ensure that noise, disturbance and other impacts on residential amenity are kept to a minimum
commensurate with the operating pattern of the development.
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Thank you in advance Karen. Please can you confirm to me that you have uploaded my comment. |
have previously registered on Public Access so that | can make comments.

Kind regards,

Cheryl Thompson



